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The Nazi Doctors
The participation of German physicians in medical experiments on
innocent people and mass murder is one of the most disturbing aspects
of the Nazi era and the Holocaust. These six essays address the
critical issues raised by these experiments.

Nations Have the Right to Kill
"A brilliant attempt to explain the profound historical crisis into
which medicine had plummeted during the Nazi period with the tried
methods of social history.--Historische Zeitschrift "The author has
drawn from an extraordinary range of sources, and the weight of
evidence he compiles will certainly give pause to anyone who still
wants to believe that professionals kept their hands clean in this era
of great and methodical crimes.--Journal of Modern History "Kater's
important book deserves close attention from historians of medicine
and German historians alike.--Isis In this history of medicine and the
medical profession in the Third Reich, Michael Kater examines the
career patterns, educational training, professional organization, and
political socialization of German physicians under Hitler. His
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discussion ranges widely, from doctors who participated in Nazi
atrocities, to those who actively resisted the regime's perversion of
healing, to the vast majority whose ideology and behavior fell
somewhere between the two extremes. He also takes a chilling look at
the post-Hitler medical establishment's problematic relationship to
the Nazi past. -->

The Nazi War on Cancer
IBM and the Holocaust is the award-winning, New York Times bestselling
shocker--a million copies in print--detailing IBM's conscious coplanning and co-organizing of the Holocaust for the Nazis, all
micromanaged by its president Thomas J Watson from New York and Paris.
This Expanded Edition offers 37 pages of previous unpublished
documents, pictures, internal company correspondence, and other
archival materials to produce an even more explosive volume.
Originally published to extraordinary praise in 2001, this
provocative, award-winning international bestseller has stood the test
of time as it chronicles the story of IBM's strategic alliance with
Nazi Germany. IBM and the Holocaust provides nothing less than a
chilling investigation into corporate complicity. Edwin Black's
monumental research exposes how IBM and its subsidiaries helped create
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enabling technologies for the Nazis, step-by-step, from the
identification and cataloging programs of the 1930s to the selections
of the 1940s.

Women Doctors in Weimar and Nazi Germany
This book traces the history of the Nuremberg Doctors' Trial of
1946-47, through the eyes of the Austrian émigré psychiatrist Leo
Alexander, whose investigations helped the US prosecution. Schmidt
provides a detailed insight into the origins of human rights in
medical science and into the changing role of international law,
ethics and politics.

A Polish Doctor in the Nazi Camps
Dr. Anne Spoerry treated hundreds of thousands of people across rural
Kenya over the span of fifty years. A member of the renowned Flying
Doctors Service, the French-born Spoerry learned how to fly a plane at
the age of forty-five and earned herself the cherished nickname "Mama
Daktari"--"Mother Doctor"--from the people of Kenya. Yet few knew what
drove her from post World War II Europe to Africa. Now, in the first
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comprehensive account of her life, Dr. Spoerry's revered selflessness
gives way to a past marked by rebellion, submission, and personal
decisions that earned her another nickname--this one sinister--working
as a "doctor" in a Nazi concentration camp. In Full Flight explores
the question of whether it is possible to rewrite one's troubled past
by doing good in the present. Informed by Spoerry's own journals, a
trove of previously untapped files, and numerous interviews with those
who knew her in Europe or Africa, John Heminway takes readers on an
extraordinary journey across a haunting African landscape and into a
dramatic life punctuated by both courage and weakness and driven by a
powerful need to atone.

Karl Brandt: The Nazi Doctor
Jadwiga Lenartowicz Rylko, known as Jadzia (Yah′-jah), was a young
Polish Catholic physician in Lódz at the start of World War II.
Suspected of resistance activities, she was arrested in January 1944.
For the next fifteen months, she endured three Nazi concentration
camps and a forty-two-day death march, spending part of this time
working as a prisoner-doctor to Jewish slave laborers. A Polish Doctor
in the Nazi Camps follows Jadzia from her childhood and medical
training, through her wartime experiences, to her struggles to create
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a new life in the postwar world. Jadzia’s daughter, anthropologist
Barbara Rylko-Bauer, constructs an intimate ethnography that weaves a
personal family narrative against a twentieth-century historical
backdrop. As Rylko-Bauer travels back in time with her mother, we
learn of the particular hardships that female concentration camp
prisoners faced. The struggle continued after the war as Jadzia
attempted to rebuild her life, first as a refugee doctor in Germany
and later as an immigrant to the United States. Like many postwar
immigrants, Jadzia had high hopes of making new connections and
continuing her career. Unable to surmount personal, economic, and
social obstacles to medical licensure, however, she had to settle for
work as a nurse’s aide. As a contribution to accounts of wartime
experiences, Jadzia’s story stands out for its sensitivity to the
complexities of the Polish memory of war. Built upon both historical
research and conversations between mother and daughter, the story
combines Jadzia’s voice and Rylko-Bauer’s own journey of rediscovering
her family’s past. The result is a powerful narrative about struggle,
survival, displacement, and memory, augmenting our understanding of a
horrific period in human history and the struggle of Polish immigrants
in its aftermath.

Mengele: Unmasking the "Angel of Death"
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Notorious Nazi Doctors is the follow on to the acclaimed first novel
in The Eclectic Collection Series, Notorious Nazi Women. In this
volume, the focus is retained on the Nazi war machine and the terrible
atrocities that were committed by those under the influence of the
party; in this instance the perpetrators are medical or science driven
in nature, people who have sworn to save life, not end it. If you have
an interest in the dark side of history, then this is your port of
call. Pull up a seat and get yourself into.. Notorious Nazi Doctors.

Losing Reality
Over 100 researchers from 16 countries contribute to the first
comprehensive handbook on post-traumatic stress disorder. Eight major
sections present information on assessment, measurement, and research
protocols for trauma related to war veterans, victims of torture,
children, and the aged. Clinicians and researchers will find it an
indispensible reference, touching on such disciplines and psychiatry,
psychology, social work, counseling, sociology, neurophysiology, and
political science.

IBM and the Holocaust
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In When Medicine Went Mad, one of the nation's leading bioethicistsand an extraordinary panel of experts and concentration camp survivorsexamine problems first raised by Nazi medical experimentation that
remain difficult and relevant even today. The importance of these
issues to contemporary bioethical disputes-particularly in the thorny
areas of medical genetics, human experimentation, and euthanasia-are
explored in detail and with sensitivity.

Jewish Medical Resistance in the Holocaust
This book traces the rhetoric that politically active and
professionally engaged female physicians used to maintain their
presence and strengthen their significance in women's and children's
medical spaces in Weimar and Nazi Germany.

The Nazi Doctors
The unique human awareness of our own mortality enables us to ensure
our perpetuation beyond death through our impact on others. This
continuity of life has been profoundly shaken by the advent of wars of
mass destruction, genocide, and the ever-present threat of nuclear
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annihilation. In The Broken Connection, Robert Jay Lifton, one of
America's foremost thinkers and preeminent psychiatrists, explores the
inescapable connections between death and life, the psychiatric
disorders that arise from these connections, and the advent of the
nuclear age which has jeopardized any attempts to ensure the
perpetuation of the self beyond death.

Auschwitz
In his most powerful and important book, renowned psychiatrist Robert
Jay Lifton presents a brilliant analysis of the crucial role that
German doctors played in the Nazi genocide. Now updated with a new
preface, The Nazi Doctors remains the definitive work on the Nazi
medical atrocities, a chilling exposé of the banality of evil at its
epitome, and a sobering reminder of the darkest side of human nature.

Nazi Medical Experiments
A revelatory counterhistory of postwar Germany, not as a reborn
democracy but as a nation convulsed by apocalyptic visions, witchcraft
trials, and supernatural obsessions In the aftermath of World War II,
Page 9/33

Access Free The Nazi Doctors And The Nuremberg Code Human Rights In
Human Experimentation
a succession of mass supernatural events swept through war-torn
Germany. A messianic faith healer rose to extraordinary fame, prayer
groups performed exorcisms, and enormous crowds traveled to witness
apparitions of the Virgin Mary. Most strikingly, scores of people
accused their neighbors of witchcraft, and found themselves in turn
hauled into court on charges of defamation, assault, and even murder.
What linked these events, in the wake of an annihilationist war and
the Holocaust, was a widespread preoccupation with evil. While many
histories emphasize Germany’s rapid transition from genocidal
dictatorship to liberal democracy, A Demon-Haunted Land places in full
view the toxic mistrust, profound bitterness, and spiritual malaise
that unfolded alongside the economic miracle. Drawing on previously
unpublished archival materials, acclaimed historian Monica Black
argues that the surge of supernatural obsessions stemmed from the
unspoken guilt and shame of a nation remarkably silent about what was
euphemistically called “the most recent past.” This shadow history
irrevocably changes our view of postwar Germany, revealing the
country’s fraught emotional life, deep moral disquiet, and the cost of
trying to bury a horrific legacy.

The Genocidal Mentality
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When the Nazis invaded Hungary in 1944, they sent virtually the entire
Jewish population to Auschwitz. A Jew and a medical doctor, Dr. Miklos
Nyiszli was spared from death for a grimmer fate: to perform
“scientific research” on his fellow inmates under the supervision of
the infamous “Angel of Death”: Dr. Josef Mengele. Nyiszli was named
Mengele’s personal research pathologist. Miraculously, he survived to
give this terrifying and sobering account.

Racial Hygiene
This book is about the ethics of nursing and midwifery, and how these
were abrogated during the Nazi era. Nurses and midwives actively
killed their patients, many of whom were disabled children and infants
and patients with mental (and other) illnesses or intellectual
disabilities. The book gives the facts as well as theoretical
perspectives as a lens through which these crimes can be viewed. It
also provides a way to teach this history to nursing and midwifery
students, and, for the first time, explains the role of one of the
world’s most historically prominent midwifery leaders in the Nazi
crimes.
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Death of Medicine in Nazi Germany
Betty Jean Lifton, whose Lost and Found has become a bible to adoptees
and to those who would understand the adoption experience, explores
further the inner world of the adopted person. She breaks new ground
as she traces the adopted child’s lifelong struggle to form an
authentic sense of self. And she shows how both the symbolic and the
literal search for roots becomes a crucial part of the journey toward
wholeness.

A Demon-Haunted Land
Hitler's Monsters
Provides a chilling account of the experiments and scientific research
performed on human subjects, primarily concentration camp inmates, by
Nazi physicians, based on previously unpublished photographs and
documents used during the Nuremberg trials.

In Full Flight
Page 12/33

Access Free The Nazi Doctors And The Nuremberg Code Human Rights In
Human Experimentation
The idea for this book sprang from Geoffrey Cocks' curiosity as to
what happened in the new, dynamic field of psychotherapy hi Germany
with the advent of Hitler. While traditional views merely asserted
that the Nazis destroyed the field of psychotherapy in Germany, a
viewpoint justifiably based on the testimony of those in the field who
had emigrated from Germany to escape Nazi persecution, Cocks learned
that there was more to the story. He looked to several interesting
shards of evidence that pointed to the possibility that one could
reconstruct a history of morally questionable professional
developments in German psychotherapy during the Third Reich. The
evidence included: existence of a journal for psychotherapy published
continuously from 1928 to 1944; accounts of a psychotherapist who
assumed leadership of his colleagues and who was a relative of the
powerful Nazi leader Hermann Goring; and a strong psychotherapeutic
lobby in German medicine that was intellectually impoverished but
apparently not destroyed by the expulsion of the prominent and
predominantly Jewish psychoanalytic movement. Non-Jewish
psychoanalysts and psychotherapists had in fact pursued their
profession under the aegis of the so-called Goring Institute, with
substantial support from agencies of the Nazi party, the Reich
government, the military, and private business. Much research has been
Page 13/33

Access Free The Nazi Doctors And The Nuremberg Code Human Rights In
Human Experimentation
done in the ten years since the first edition of this book was
published, hence the need for a second edition. Included is more
information on the history of psychotherapy and psychoanalysis in Nazi
Germany, on the social history of the Third Reich, and on the history
of the professions in Germany. Three new chapters analyze postwar
developments and conflicts as well as broader issues of continuity and
discontinuity in the history of modern Germany and the West. In
addition, the author has reorganized the volume along chronological
and narrative lines for greater ease of reading. "Psychotherapy in the
Third Reich "is an important work for psychotherapists, psychologists,
psychoanalysts, sociologists, and historians.

Murderous Medicine
This is the first full-scale biography of Karl Brandt, one of the most
powerful figures of the Third Reich. It tells the story of his rise to
power and influence at the heart of Hitler's coterie of trusted
advisors and confidants. It also tells of his execution after
Nuremberg, and of the many thousands of 'patients' condemned to death
as a result of his researches. In this riveting biography, Ulf Schmidt
explores in detail what we know and what we cannot know about one of
the most intriguing of the Nuremberg Nazis.
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Nurses and Midwives in Nazi Germany
While the coerced human experiments are notorious among all the
atrocities under National Socialism, they have been marginalised by
mainstream historians. This book seeks to remedy the marginalisation,
and to place the experiments in the context of the broad history of
National Socialism and the Holocaust. Paul Weindling bases this study
on the reconstruction of a victim group through individual victims'
life histories, and by weaving the victims' experiences collectively
together in terms of different groupings, especially gender, ethnicity
and religion, age, and nationality. The timing of the experiments,
where they occurred, how many victims there were, and who they were,
is analysed, as are hitherto under-researched aspects such as Nazi
anatomy and executions. The experiments are also linked, more broadly,
to major elements in the dynamic and fluid Nazi power structure and
the implementation of racial policies. The approach is informed by
social history from below, exploring both the rationales and motives
of perpetrators, but assessing these critically in the light of victim
narratives.

Notorious Nazi Doctors
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Against this background, Cleansing the Fatherland sends a stark
message that is difficult to ignore.

The Nazi Doctors and the Nuremberg Code
A gripping biography of the infamous Nazi doctor, from a former
Justice Department official tasked with uncovering his fate. Perhaps
the most notorious war criminal of all time, Josef Mengele was the
embodiment of bloodless efficiency and passionate devotion to a
grotesque worldview. Aided by the role he has assumed in works of
popular culture, Mengele has come to symbolize the Holocaust itself as
well as the failure of justice that allowed countless Nazi murderers
and their accomplices to escape justice. Whether as the demonic doctor
who directed mass killings or the elusive fugitive who escaped
capture, Mengele has loomed so large that even with conclusive proof,
many refused to believe that he had died. As chief of investigative
research at the Justice Department’s Office of Special Investigations
in the 1980s, David G. Marwell worked on the Mengele case,
interviewing his victims, visiting the scenes of his crimes, and
ultimately holding his bones in his hands. Drawing on his own
experience as well as new scholarship and sources, Marwell examines in
scrupulous detail Mengele’s life and career. He chronicles Mengele’s
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university studies, which led to two PhDs and a promising career as a
scientist; his wartime service both in frontline combat and at
Auschwitz, where his “selections” sent innumerable innocents to their
deaths and his “scientific” pursuits—including his studies of twins
and eye color—traumatized or killed countless more; and his postwar
flight from Europe and refuge in South America. Mengele describes the
international search for the Nazi doctor in 1985 that ended in a
cemetery in Sao Paulo, Brazil, and the dogged forensic investigation
that produced overwhelming evidence that Mengele had died—but failed
to convince those who, arguably, most wanted him dead. This is the
riveting story of science without limits, escape without freedom, and
resolution without justice.

Medicine and Medical Ethics in Nazi Germany
The Nazis Next Door
Poor Women, Powerful Men chronicles the achievements and subsequent
failure of the Louisiana Family Health Foundation, the most extensive
family planning program ever to operate in the United States. Martha
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C. Ward's even-handed account reveals the mechanisms—of politics,
poverty, and public health policies—at work in the perpetual
controversies surrounding reproductive rights and the delivery of
health care services to the poor. Ward's book begins in the early
1960s when Louisiana was among the most underdeveloped states and
ranked at the bottom of all scales measuring illiteracy, illegitimacy,
and infant mortality. Despite the free statewide Charity Hospital
system, many routine preventive medical and public health services
were not available to poor women and their children, particularly if
they were black. But in the mid-1960s, a visionary group of doctors
and health care practitioners began to clear the hurdles erected by
law, church, and the medical-political establishment. By 1970 they had
set up the first statewide family planning program for poor people in
the United States. The Louisiana experiment was a spectacular success.
The Ford, Rockefeller, and Kellogg Foundations poured millions of
dollars into the program. The Great Society and War on Poverty
programs placed a high priority on the health of poor mothers and
infants. With the help of the population lobby—including Planned
Parenthood and the Agency for International Development—the Family
Health Foundation moved into Latin America and other developing areas.
But in 1974, the bubble burst. Accusations of fiscal mismanagement,
fraudulent statistics, patronage, and political payoffs led to federal
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indictments and jail sentences for top officials. Poor women and
powerful men, the black and white communities, and the liberal and
conservative medical factions were pitted against each other. With the
collapse of the program, methods for handling the epidemic of
adolescent pregnancies and the high infant mortality rate reverted to
the state bureaucracies. Poor Women, Powerful Men is the first booklength account of the Louisiana experiment. In a clear and
dispassionate voice, Ward demonstrates that many of the questions
raised by the experiment persist. Is family planning an answer to the
cycle of poverty, teenage pregnancies, and infant mortality? How can
the conflict between private and public delivery of medical care be
resolved? Where do the reproductive rights of women fit into
governmentally supported birth control programs? We seem no closer
today to answering these questions than the Louisiana Family Health
Foundation was more than a decade ago.

Nazi Doctors
Around the World in 500 Festivals is a rare book that will fascinate
and inspire. A large-format, beautifully illustrated coffee-table
volume, it is a photographic exploration of the richness and variety
of the world's most colourful, moving, joyful, and spectacular
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celebrations. Thousands of festivals, great and small, take place
around the world every year. The book contains: * A unique selection
of 500 unmissable festivals around the world * More than 200 fullcolour photographs that capture the spirit and immediacy of the events
* Special features in the form of extended photographic essays *
Original research and stunning photography by an internationally
recognized writer-photographer Around the World in 500 Festivals takes
this approach to a different level. It will help people who want to
plan their trip to coincide with a festival. It will also enthrall and
inform armchair travelers everywhere. Elegantly designed and lavishly
produced, it is exceptional value for money and makes a perfect gift
for travellers and readers of all ages, backgrounds, and cultures.

Cleansing the Fatherland
Examines the psychological problems arising from dependence on nuclear
weapons

American Bioethics
A definitive account of the psychology of zealotry, from a National
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Book Award winner and a leading authority on the nature of cults,
political absolutism, and mind control In this unique and timely
volume Robert Jay Lifton, the National Book Award–winning
psychiatrist, historian, and public intellectual proposes a radical
idea: that the psychological relationship between extremist political
movements and fanatical religious cults may be much closer than anyone
thought. Exploring the most extreme manifestations of human zealotry,
Lifton highlights an array of leaders—from Mao to Hitler to the
Japanese apocalyptic cult leader Shōkō Asahara to Donald Trump—who
have sought the control of human minds and the ownership of reality.
Lifton has spent decades exploring psychological extremism. His
pioneering concept of the “Eight Deadly Sins” of ideological
totalism—originally devised to identify “brainwashing” (or “thought
reform”) in political movements—has been widely quoted in writings
about cults, and embraced by members and former members of religious
cults seeking to understand their experiences. In Losing Reality
Lifton makes clear that the apocalyptic impulse—that of destroying the
world in order to remake it in purified form—is not limited to
religious groups but is prominent in extremist political movements
such as Nazism and Chinese Communism, and also in groups surrounding
Donald Trump. Lifton applies his concept of “malignant normality” to
Trump’s efforts to render his destructive falsehoods a routine part of
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American life. But Lifton sees the human species as capable of
“regaining reality” by means of our “protean” psychological capacities
and our ethical and political commitments as “witnessing
professionals.” Lifton weaves together some of his finest work with
extensive new commentary to provide vital understanding of our
struggle with mental predators. Losing Reality is a book not only of
stunning scholarship, but also of huge relevance for these troubled
times.

Poor Women, Powerful Men
This book presents a brilliant analysis of the crucial role that
German doctors played in the Nazi genocide. Now updated with a new
preface, The Nazi Doctors remains the definitive work on the Nazi
medical atrocities, a chilling exposé of the banality of evil at its
epitome, and a sobering reminder of the darkest side of human nature.

Nazi Medicine and the Nuremberg Trials
A Newsweek Best Book of the Year: “Captivating . . . rooted in firstrate research” (The New York Times Book Review). In this New York
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Times bestseller, once-secret government records and interviews tell
the full story of the thousands of Nazis—from concentration camp
guards to high-level officers in the Third Reich—who came to the
United States after World War II and quietly settled into new lives.
Many gained entry on their own as self-styled war “refugees.” But some
had help from the US government. The CIA, the FBI, and the military
all put Hitler’s minions to work as spies, intelligence assets, and
leading scientists and engineers, whitewashing their histories. Only
years after their arrival did private sleuths and government
prosecutors begin trying to identify the hidden Nazis. Now, relying on
a trove of newly disclosed documents and scores of interviews,
Pulitzer Prize–winning investigative reporter Eric Lichtblau reveals
this little-known and “disturbing” chapter of postwar history (Salon).

Victims and Survivors of Nazi Human Experiments
This book offers a radically new and definitive reappraisal of Allied
responses to Nazi human experiments and the origins of informed
consent. It places the victims and Allied Medical Intelligence
officers at centre stage, while providing a full reconstruction of
policies on war crimes and trials related to Nazi medical atrocities
and genocide.
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When Medicine Went Mad
More than 1.5 million concentration camp prisoners died of typhus, a
preventable disease. Despite advances in public health measures to
control and prevent typhus outbreaks, German doctors, fueled by their
racist ideology and their medieval approach to the disease, used the
disease as a form of biological warfare against Jews, Slavs, and
gypsies. Jewish hospitals in ghettos were burned--along with patients
and staff--if typhus was present. In concentration camps, even
suspected typhus cases were killed in the gas chambers or through
intracardiac injections. Typhus vaccines were tested on prisoners
deliberately infected with typhus. Only a handful of doctors were ever
prosecuted for their crimes. Against all odds, Jewish health providers
struggled to avoid the worst through innovative steps to save lives.
Despite the removal of their equipment, drugs, and other resources,
they organized health care and sanitary hygienic measures. Doctors
were forced to conceal cases, falsify diagnoses and cause of death in
order to save lives. This important study explores the role of the
International Red Cross in typhus epidemics during and after World War
I and World War II. It details the widespread complicity of foreign
companies in the Nazi typhus research. Finally, the author stresses
the importance of monitoring and holding accountable the medical
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profession, researchers, and drug companies that continue to invest in
research on biological agents as weapons of war.

Doctors Of Infamy: The Story Of The Nazi Medical Crimes
Faced with infectious diseases, starvation, lack of medicines, lack of
clean water, and safe sewage, Jewish physicians practiced medicine
under severe conditions in the ghettos and concentration camps of the
Holocaust. Despite the odds against them, physicians managed to supply
public health education, enforce hygiene protocols, inspect buildings
and latrines, enact quarantine, and perform triage. Many gave their
lives to help fellow prisoners. Based on archival materials and
featuring memoirs of Holocaust survivors, this volume offers a rich
array of both tragic and inspiring studies of the sanctification of
life as practiced by Jewish medical professionals. More than simply a
medical story, these histories represent the finest exemplification of
a humanist moral imperative during a dark hour of recent history.

The Broken Connection
Nazism cursed the European continent and tried to dominate the world.
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It was a racist dogma enforced by bullies and brutal criminals. Before
Adolf Hitler was crushed, between 50 and 60 million people died.Nazis
extended their cruelties into the realm of medicine, their grinning
doctors, many of them once distinguished professors with advanced
degrees, torturing thousands, including children, to death in grisly
ways in filthy back rooms at the many Nazi camps or in special murder
"clinics."This book discusses some of the hideous crimes against
humanity they committed, all of it with a clear conscience and without
a second thought.There is also a section on medical "experiments" and
atrocities carried out, even in the days of the 21st Century, in a
developed country near you.

Doctors from Hell
This important new work surveys the source and ramifications of the
famed Nuremburg Code -- recognized around the world as one of the
cornerstones of modern bioethics.

Doctors Under Hitler
“A dense and scholarly book about . . . the relationship between the
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Nazi party and the occult . . . reveals stranger-than-fiction truths
on every page.”—Daily Telegraph The Nazi fascination with the occult
is legendary, yet today it is often dismissed as Himmler’s personal
obsession or wildly overstated for its novelty. Preposterous though it
was, however, supernatural thinking was inextricable from the Nazi
project. The regime enlisted astrology and the paranormal, paganism,
Indo-Aryan mythology, witchcraft, miracle weapons, and the lost
kingdom of Atlantis in reimagining German politics and society and
recasting German science and religion. In this eye-opening history,
Eric Kurlander reveals how the Third Reich’s relationship to the
supernatural was far from straightforward. Even as popular occultism
and superstition were intermittently rooted out, suppressed, and
outlawed, the Nazis drew upon a wide variety of occult practices and
esoteric sciences to gain power, shape propaganda and policy, and
pursue their dreams of racial utopia and empire. “[Kurlander] shows
how swiftly irrational ideas can take hold, even in an age before
social media.”—The Washington Post “Deeply researched, convincingly
authenticated, this extraordinary study of the magical and
supernatural at the highest levels of Nazi Germany will astonish.”—The
Spectator “A trustworthy [book] on an extraordinary subject.”—The
Times “A fascinating look at a little-understood aspect of
fascism.”—Kirkus Reviews “Kurlander provides a careful, clear-headed,
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and exhaustive examination of a subject so lurid that it has probably
scared away some of the serious research it merits.”—National Review

Justice at Nuremberg
Collaboration in the Holocaust. Murderous and torturous medical
experiments. The "euthanasia" of hundreds of thousands of people with
mental or physical disabilities. Widespread sterilization of "the
unfit." Nazi doctors committed these and countless other atrocities as
part of Hitler's warped quest to create a German master race. Robert
Proctor recently made the explosive discovery, however, that Nazi
Germany was also decades ahead of other countries in promoting health
reforms that we today regard as progressive and socially responsible.
Most startling, Nazi scientists were the first to definitively link
lung cancer and cigarette smoking. Proctor explores the controversial
and troubling questions that such findings raise: Were the Nazis more
complex morally than we thought? Can good science come from an evil
regime? What might this reveal about health activism in our own
society? Proctor argues that we must view Hitler's Germany more subtly
than we have in the past. But he also concludes that the Nazis'
forward-looking health activism ultimately came from the same twisted
root as their medical crimes: the ideal of a sanitary racial utopia
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reserved exclusively for pure and healthy Germans. Author of an
earlier groundbreaking work on Nazi medical horrors, Proctor began
this book after discovering documents showing that the Nazis conducted
the most aggressive antismoking campaign in modern history. Further
research revealed that Hitler's government passed a wide range of
public health measures, including restrictions on asbestos, radiation,
pesticides, and food dyes. Nazi health officials introduced strict
occupational health and safety standards, and promoted such foods as
whole-grain bread and soybeans. These policies went hand in hand with
health propaganda that, for example, idealized the Führer's body and
his nonsmoking, vegetarian lifestyle. Proctor shows that cancer also
became an important social metaphor, as the Nazis portrayed Jews and
other "enemies of the Volk" as tumors that must be eliminated from the
German body politic. This is a disturbing and profoundly important
book. It is only by appreciating the connections between the "normal"
and the "monstrous" aspects of Nazi science and policy, Proctor
reveals, that we can fully understand not just the horror of fascism,
but also its deep and seductive appeal even to otherwise rightthinking Germans.

International Handbook of Traumatic Stress Syndromes
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Bioethics was "born in the USA" and the values American bioethics
embrace are based on American law, including liberty and justice. This
book crosses the borders between bioethics and law, but moves beyond
the domestic law/bioethics struggles for dominance by exploring
attempts to articulate universal principles based on international
human rights. The isolationism of bioethics in the US is not tenable
in the wake of scientific triumphs like decoding the human genome, and
civilizational tragedies like international terrorism. Annas argues
that by crossing boundaries which have artificially separated
bioethics and health law from the international human rights movement,
American bioethics can be reborn as a global force for good, instead
of serving mainly the purposes of U.S. academics. This thesis is
explored in a variety of international contexts such as terrorism and
genetic engineering, and in U.S. domestic disputes such as patient
rights and market medicine. The citizens of the world have created two
universal codes: science has sequenced the human genome and the United
Nations has produced the Universal Declaration of Human Rights. The
challenge for American bioethics is to combine these two great codes
in imaginative and constructive ways to make the world a better, and
healthier, place to live.

Psychotherapy in the Third Reich
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Examines the participation of scientists and physicians in the
construction of Nazi racial policy and discusses sterilization laws,
euthanasia programs, public health policies, and the Holocaust

Journey Of The Adopted Self
With 16 pages of photographs One of the most shocking aspects of the
Nazi treatment of their prisoners was the wanton cruelty of the
doctors assigned to the concentration camps that were dotted
throughout occupied Europe. In an ironic perversion of their
Hippocratic oath doctors, such as the infamous Mangele, carried out
horrendous experiments on their captive victims in the name of
science. As part of the Nuremberg trials the Nazi medical
establishment was called to account for these crimes against humanity.
Alexander Mitscherlich was the doctor assigned to carry out a full
investigation into the crimes across all of Europe; in his report
embodied in this book, reported on the awful scale and complicity of
the Nazis. The terrible details have to be read to be believed in this
shocking book.
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